Message

From: Christina Erwin [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=4DDDBFF2E8414460ABDCAAEFC2D500DD-CHRISTINA E]

Sent: 1/24/2019 7:36:18 AM

To: Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]

CC: Fred lackson [fljackson@cityofinglewood.orgl; Brian Boxer [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=a4f8c4ab743d4d5194aa8b3d8c519¢29-Brian Boxer]

Subject: RE: IBEC: FW: Feb. 4-5

Mindy — We think Feb 5 makes the most sense for the Stone Planning discussion. 'm also checking with Fehr & Peers to
see what makes the most sense for them, and 'l et vou know as soon as | know.,

Thanks,
Christing

From: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 11:45 AM

To: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>

Cc: Fred Jackson <fljackson@cityofinglewood.org>
Subject: IBEC: FW: Feb. 4-5

Hi Christina,
Do you know which day you'd ke joe to come from David Stone’s office on the 4% or 53

Respectfully,

Rindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager . City of Inglewood
Fconomic and Community Development Department
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard @ Inglewood, C4A 90301

Vi3I0 412-5230 : F{310) 412-5681 : mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service., QOMMITMENT to Frobiem Solving. BETERMENATION 1o Succeed,

PLEABE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMANL.

From: David Stone [maito:david@ stoneplanninelic.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 6:09 PM

To: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@citvofinglewood.ore>; Fred Jackson <fliackson@citvolinglewood.ore>
Cc: Joe Wittmann <jge@stonepianninellc.com

Subject: Feb. 4-5

Mindy and Fred-
Joe is available to be in Inglewood on either the 41" or 5th, so just let us know and he can arrange to be there-

David

David Stone
Stoene Planning LLC







